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November 2018 

 

 

To Year 4, 5, 6 Parents 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Service of Reconciliation 
 

The Service of Reconciliation which was to be held on Tuesday 

27th November has been cancelled.  

Father Southworth has informed us about this today and sends his 

apologies.   

 

For the children in Years 4 and 5 who were due to make the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation – this will now be by arrangement 

with Father directly.   

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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